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11th July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Wednesday 17th July at 11am and 2.15pm we will be holding our annual Nursery 

Graduation Ceremonies in the KS1 hall, in our Early Years building.  

Children who do not normally attend Nursery on a Wednesday are invited to attend 

the event. 

All children should attend their normal morning or afternoon session and parents and 

carers are invited to join us at 11am or 2:15pm. 

There will be an opportunity for parents to take a photograph of their own child at the 
end of the ceremony but we cannot allow parents to take group photographs of all 
the children during the ceremony. We have hired a professional photographer who 
will take photos of your child, on Wednesday at 11:30am and 12:00pm. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 


